Sky announces Men's World Cup coverage
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Did you miss the Liebherr Men’s World Cup over the weekend?

We are pleased to announce that Sky Sports will be providing three separate highlights packages from the
World Cup on October 14th, 21st and 28th. So if you were at the event, saw the event online or missed the
tournament altogether — you can catch up on all the action this coming month.

You never know, if you were in the crowd you might even see yourself on TV!
To see the full Sky Sports coverage see the link below:

Liebherr Men’s World Cup Sky Sports TV Highlights coverage

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/sky-announces-mens-world-cup-coverage/


https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2012/10/Sky-TV-Schedule.jpg
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2012/10/Sky-Sports-Mens-World-Cup-Schedule.pdf

